COMMITTEES

VICE CHAIRMAN UTILITIES AND COMMERCE PUBLIC EMPLOYEES RETIREMENT AND SOCIAL SECURITY (PERSS) **BANKING AND FINANCE** HIGHER EDUCATION

MEMBER SELECT COMMITTEES **CALIFORNIA WINE DEVELOPMENT OF THE** 10th UC CAMPUS



STATE CAPITOL P.O. BOX 942849 SACRAMENTO, CA 94249-0010 (916) 319-2010 FAX (916) 319-2110

DISTRICT OFFICE 9845 HORN ROAD, SUITE 150 SACRAMENTO, CA 95827 (916) 362-4161 FAX (916) 362-4164

DISTRICT OFFICE 315 W. PINE STREET, SUITE 12 LODI, CA 95240 (209) 333-5325 FAX (209) 333-5326

July 24, 2000

Silvina Rubenstein California Association for Bilingual Education 660 S. Figueroa St., Suite 1040 Los Angeles, CA 90017

Dear Silvina:

Last year I introduced a House Resolution declaring October as Protect Our Children Month. To kick it off, I hosted a School Safety Rally on the West Steps of the State Capitol – what a success it was! We had over 1500 students and 30 public safety agencies. There were coloring books handed out, rescue dogs giving demonstrations, kid fingerprinting, and even a classroom that filled up with smoke. It was quite a day! More importantly, this rally gave students the opportunity to meet and learn from public safety personnel in a fun environment. We even had hot dogs, soda and ice-cream. It was a great day and I am looking forward to the Protect Our Children Rally II.

This year, I am hosting a rally that will be even bigger and better. Over 50 agencies have committed to attending and I am already getting phone calls from schools that attended last year as to the date of this year's event.

This event would not have been the success it was without the support of the community. I was very fortunate to have some outstanding sponsors who provided food, t-shirts, ice cream, and various other goodies to make the event such a success. Since this year's goal is to be even bigger and better, I am inviting you to participate in this one of a kind event. I have enclosed a sign up sheet with some suggestions on how you and your organization can get involved. If you would take a moment and fill it out, I would appreciate. Also, if you would like a table at the event to promote your organization that can be arranged as well. Since we are ordering t-shirts and would like to include your name, I need confirmation of your participation no later than September 11, 2000. I have included a video from last year's event so you can see first hand what a success it was.

Again, I hope to see you on Friday, September 29th for what will be another great event for our kids. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Rachel Otte in my office at 916/319-2230.

Sincerely

Anthony Pescetti) Assemblyman, 10th District



Assemblyman Pescetti Protect Our Children Rally II

~WHEN~

Friday, September 29th 9:30 am

~WHERE~

West Steps of the State Capitol

~WHO~

2000 students from the 10th & 5th Assembly Districts

~WHY~

Second annual kick off of California Protect Our Children Month

For more information contact Rachel Otte in Assemblyman Pescetti's Office at 319-2230





September 29th Safety Rally Response

Yes, we would like t	to be involved in the P	rotect Our Child	lren II Rally	
We are willing to do	onate:			
 Food (hot dogs, 	buns, condiments, soc	da, ice-cream, na	pkins, plates, bottled v	vater, etc.
Туре:				
• Goodies for the	bags (i.e. pencils, cra	yons, magnets, e	tc.)	
Туре:				
	ake a financial contrib			
\$500\$	1000 \$2500 _	\$5000	Other	
Р	c/o Protec	yable to Commur t Our Children R # 68-0202501	ities in Schools (50) (ally	23)
(All names of the o	organizations participo	ating in the rally	will be included on the	T-shirt.)
Yes, we would like a	a table to display info	rmation about ou	ır organization at the e	event.
Organization Name (pleas	se print clearly):			
Contact name:				
Address:				
Phone number:				

Please return, no later than September 15, 2000 to:

Assemblyman Anthony Pescetti State Capitol Sacramento, CA 95814 Attn: Rachel Otte

Questions can be directed to: Rachel Otte 916/319-2230 (Rachel Otte@asm.ca.gov)